
arc School
Serving Children With Developmental Disabilities Since 1968

October 26, 20 i 2

Mr. ivlike Dcimin

Vincent Ciecka .Law OfBci

5709 Westfield Avenue

Pennsauken, NJ08110

Dear Mike:
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On behalf of the Larc School, please accept my sincere gratitude for your support of the Third
Annual Camden County Bar Association Young Lawyer Committee "Lobster Bake.** The
evening was an outpouring of warm feelings for the special individuals who attend Lore's
programs.

As manyof you are aware, caring for individuals with severemultiple disabilities involves much
support and funding. The n^d for daily specialized transportation, therapy, nursing sen/ices and
complete daily physical care is both essential and costly, '-'he Tremendous support received iron'
this event will help to ensure the continuation of these hfe services for our adult participants.

[Mease accept my sincere invitation to come to Larc and meet the individuals whose lives are
bettered through your generosity.

Sincerely,

llu^dA^^ UL P%,,;p,
Susan Weiner

Executive Director
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Ed McDonnell

Chairman. Larc School Board of Directors
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